

Ormiston Park Academy Belhus Park Lane, Aveley Essex, RM15 4RU

T: 0170 886 5180

E: OPAinfo@ormistonpark.org.uk

W: www.ormistonpark.org.uk

24th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Queens Platinum Jubilee - Extra Bank Holiday during the 2021-22 Academic Year

You will no doubt be aware that there is an extra bank holiday in 2022. This has been designated to celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee, after 70 years of service to the country and commonwealth.

The date set for the extra public holiday is Friday 3 June, with the late May Day Bank Holiday taking place on Thursday 2 June to provide for a four-day weekend to mark the occasion.

As the extra bank holiday falls within the summer half-term break, the government has asked schools to nominate an additional day during term time so that students and members of staff also benefit from the extra day's holiday. We therefore wanted to inform parents and carers that this additional day holiday will take place on **Friday 15**th **July 2022**.

Should you wish to read the press release on the extra bank holiday, as issued by the government, it can be seen online via https://www.gov.uk/government/news/extra-bank-holiday-to-mark-the-queens-platinum-jubilee-in-2022

Yours faithfully

Mark Roessler Principal



